
September 18-22 

Our strong and caring school community will be 

organizing a donations drive for school supplies 

to all the Hurricane affected schools.   

We are asking for supplies such as 

backpacks, lunch boxes, binders, 

notebooks, folders, pens, pencils, 

markers, crayons, etc. 

FOR MORE INFO OR QUEST IONS,  PLEASE CONTACT 

SHAUNNA AT  SNAGEL1205@HOTMAIL .COM OR N ICOLE 

AT  N ICOLEBD23@AOL.COM

(Collection at morning Drop-off 
and box by front office) 

hurricane supply drive 


